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“Pouring Off” Toners 
 
 
It has been our policy not to recommend “pour-offs” of PPG toners due to the risk of contamination 
or inaccurate labeling.  However, we do understand our distributors may need to engage in this 
practice when servicing the Mobile Touch-up market.   
 
To insure accurate labeling and minimize contamination, the following procedures are 
recommended only for servicing the Mobile Touch-up market. 
 
1. A Barex 25 bottle must be used: 

• Bottle is DOX461   
• Lid is DOX462 

 
2. A special BC 8oz label is available: 

• Form 5737, L18ZB 
 
Note:  To maintain color and consistency toner must be properly agitated prior to “pouring off”.    
 
Bottles and labels are currently only available from our Lima Warehouse.
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